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Tuesday 25th February 2025 

Under 9 Netball at Bronte House Festival 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
One year 3 and one year 4 team had a fantastic afternoon at the netball festival. The girls 
really thrive when playing matches for short periods of time against different teams as this 
allows the girls to adjust to what each team is doing. 
 
The year 4 team worked hard for all 4 of their matches, winning 3 of them and just losing out 
by 1 goal in the other. Stella, Meredith and Kimran worked well in attack with a focus of 
driving onto the ball in the circle and doing more shooter to shooter passes. We managed to 
score 15 goals across all the games which is amazing! Through the midcourt, T’shai and Piaget 
constantly did short and sharp movements to get the ball moving and were always tipping and 
intercepting the ball. In defence, Winter and Vesper were unstoppable and only let in 3 goals 
throughout the afternoon. They worked really well together and picked up loose passes and 
chased after dropped balls.  
 
The year 3 girls really built into the festival. They played with tenacity and determination in 
defence to try and disrupt passages of play from the opposition and keep scores low. Elizabeth 
made some excellent interceptions and was speedy in her turnover ball. The girls' play 
through court improved throughout the festival, making fast decisions and accurate passes to 
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gain advantage over the opposition's defence. Poppy took every opportunity to gather loose 
ball and made good decisions with her passing. Florence and Leah responded positively to 
feedback and their awareness of each other allowed for good feeds into the shooting circle 
and attempts at goal.   
 
 

Miss Jade Preston and Miss Beth Adamson 

 

 


